
Monday, August 20, 2018  

Faculty Section 

Group B has duty this week. 

Please release the following:  

 Girls (JV/V) Volleyball @ 2:00 

Students: 

If you need to request a class change, you must do so by filling out a 
“Request to see Counselor Form”. These forms are available at the 
attendance windows. Throughout the next two weeks, counselors  will 
begin to call out students to discuss schedule changes. We ask that 
you be patient throughout this process, keep in mind you are not the 
only one making a request.  All requests must be made by 
Wednesday, Aug 28th. Any requests received after this date will not be 

granted. 

Students: 
Would you like to help out the football program? We need volunteers 
to be Water people and statisticians. 
If you are interested please come see Mrs. Garcia in the Athletics 
Office Room 102 

Games 

Girls Volleyball vs Rosemead @ Home 

(V) 3:15 & (JV) 4:30 

Attention students:  

Please advised the library hours are from 7:30 am to 4:00 pm during 
the 1st week of school. Library extended hours (7:00 am – 5:00 pm) 

will begin on Monday, Aug. 27th.   

Attention seniors: 
If you did NOT take your senior portrait this summer you must go to 
Sanford Portrait’s website to schedule an appointment. Make ups are 
September 12-14 from 3-8 pm in the cafeteria. Please see our DONS 
website for more information or see Mrs. E in room 509. 

SENIORS: 
If you would like to purchase a senior ad for the yearbook please go to 
the DONS website to download a form or go to room 509. The 
deadline to purchase a Senior Ad is September 14th  

ANNOUNCEMENTS CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS towards your diploma! 

Attention all students: 

Be on time to school every day!  The Assistant Principal will be 
conducting home visits along with School Police for those with 
attendance issues to make sure you are coming to school every day 
and on time.  When you attend school you are securing your future 
success.  Good habits are developed in high school that will lead to 
having good habits as an adult.  So be in school every day and on 

time. 

Dress Code is strictly enforced – P2 teachers went over the dress 
code with you already; if you have any questions about the SVHS 
dress code policy please go to the student page on the school website 
click on the link and go to page 31 for more details when picking out 

your outfit or what type of baseball hat is allowed. 

Electronic Device Policy is also strictly enforced.  We confiscated 
about 10 cell phones on the second day of school.  Electronic devices 
are to be turned off and put away during school hours.  Students do 
not have permission to have their electronics out during brunch, lunch 
nor in the classroom unless with teacher permission.  Items 
confiscated must be retrieved by parent or guardian in person.  See 
page 16 of the student handbook - link is on the SVHS student 

webpage. 

Let’s start the year off great!  Your success matters and we want to 

see you succeed in school and in life! 

Running out of paper? Go the ASB store to get some!  

Don’t forget, we’re open at brunch!  

Boys Basketball tryouts: 
 

Location: SVHS Gymnasium 
 

Tues. 21st —(6:00-8:00pm) 
Wed. 22nd—(3:00-4:15pm) 
Thurs. 23rd—(3:00-4:15pm)  


